Dear Public Utilities Commission Members,

I am a member of a citizen's committee that opposes Rocky Mountain Power's proposed routes that run through Tooele Valley. I am especially upset about the routes that they want to run along our southeast bench and through Tooele City Limits. These routes would have a great negative impact on many people and our environment. Our mountains are beautiful and we do not want them scarred with large power lines. Also, the terrain is steep and it would be very difficult to fight a fire near the lines if there was one. They want to run the lines across Settlement Dam, thus prohibiting helicopters from using the dam water to fight fires in our area.

We are shareholders in the Settlement Canyon water and we were very upset to learn that RMP was taking our water, without permission, to use on their drill sites. We have been on water restriction all summer and we were angry that they would use a helicopter to take several buckets of water that we need.

We have presented other less expensive routes to RMP, but they are not interested in what we have to say. Our city and county officials have also written letters telling them that their proposed routes are unacceptable. The routes presented by our committee, Mayor Dunlavy, our city council, and our county commissioners are less expensive and far better choices for our valley. Electricity is important and we in Tooele Valley are not unwilling to do our part to connect with the West Wide Energy Plan, but we do object to RMP destroying our mountains and also a lot of prime real estate.

We would appreciate the public utility commission granting Tooele a public hearing to review all the information before granting RMP the certificates of public necessity.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Dennis Hullinger

Dear Public Utilities Commission Members,

I am a member of a citizen sycommittee that opposes Rocky Mountain Power's proposed routes that run through Tooele Valley. I am especially upset about the routes that they want to run along our southeast bench and through Tooele Carolinus These routes would have a great negative impact on many people and our environment. Our mountains are beautiful and we do not want them scarred with large power lines. Also, the terrain is steep and it would be very difficult to fight a fire near the lines if there was one. They want to run the lines across Settlement Dam, thus prohibiting helicopters from using the dam water to fight fires in our area.

We are shareholders in the Settlement Canyon water and we were very upset to learn that RMP was taking our water, without permission, to use on their drill sites. We have been on water restriction all summer and we were angry that they would use a helicopter to take several buckets of water that we need.

We have presented other less expensive routes to RMP, but they are not interested in what we have to say. Our city and county officials have also written letters telling them that their proposed routes are unacceptable. The routes presented by our committee, Mayor Dunlavy, our city council, and our county commissioners are less expensive and far better choices for our valley. Electricity is important and we in Tooele Valley are not unwilling to do our part to connect with the West Wide Energy Plan, but we do object to RMP destroying our mountains and also a lot of prime real estate.

We would appreciate the public utility commission granting Tooele a public hearing to review all the information before granting RMP the certificates of public necessity.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Rosemary Hullinger